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I Spy With My Little Eye - Beach
Halloween Haunt & Find Superpowers are often more than meets the eye! A playful children's
book with a big message, My Little Eye teaches early childhood readers the importance of
accepting and celebrating others, regardless of physical differences. Join a game of "I
spy" to find the things that not everyone sees-including the goodness inside me and you.
This story is dedicated to the authors' son Theodore, an energetic and curious little boy
who was born with microphthalmia, a rare condition that makes his eyes appear different
sizes. With My Little Eye, their wish is to change the narrative of how those who are
differently abled are viewed, both by themselves and others, showing how kindness, love,
and thoughtful actions are what matter most about a person. 5% of the proceeds from each
book will go to the Sick Kids Foundation and 5% to support the Vision Institute of Canada.
I Spy with My Little Eye VEHICLES Book for Kids Ages 2-5 Little ghost has got to scurry and
find his spooky friends in a big hurry! Follow a sweet little ghost as he visits a murky
swamp, creepy cavern, and haunted house to collect his ghoulish friends. Little ones will
love counting and spotting all the hidden spooky friends along the way in this rhyming
search-and-find Spooktacular Halloween adventure filled with mummies, ghosts, goblins,
zombies, witches, monsters, and more! Mixing vibrant illustrations with festive fun, kiddos
will be entertained by the enjoyable I SPY book activities and story for hours of fun! A
perfect Halloween gift for kids of all ages! Collect the entire I Spy book series, I SPY
WITH MY LITTLE EYE! Amusing and educational Halloween book perfect for the most reluctant
of readers I Spy with My Little Eye questions help engage little readers further into the
story for an interactive experience Designed to strengthen visual thinking, fine motor
skills, and hand-eye coordination Practice early learning concepts such as counting,
colors, and matching found in every picture At-home or on-the-go Halloween kids book ideal
for road trips, airplane rides, rainy days, and more! Lively, rhyming Halloween seek and
find books for kids 4-6. A perfect story time treat! Halloween books for kids 3-5. Fun
candy alternative kids Halloween gift. A festive addition to your littles Halloween library
collection!
I Spy with My Little Eye - Animals Asks young readers to identify the animal based on their
color, including blue for a blue whale, white for a polar bear, and green for a frog, in a
book with die-cut spy holes.
I Spy With My Little Eye I Spy With My Little Eye an Animal Beginning With D! Can you find
the animal among the colorful pictures? And, more importantly, can your little one? How
does it work? Each riddle focuses on a letter, for example, 'B'. Among the many pictures on
the page, try to find the one animal that begins with that specific letter. Can you spot
it? Turn the page to see if you were right! Playing this I-Spy guessing game together will
be so much fun. And at the same time, your kid is: Learning the letters of the alphabet
Introduced to the wonderful animal world Plus, they'll also develop the ability to
concentrate, as well as their observational skills. These are great assets in life! This 'I
Spy With My Little Eye - ABC' puzzle book is part of our 'I Spy Books for Kids 2-4' series.
Check out our entire catalog for more superfun 'I Spy' books. To get this 'I Spy' book,
scroll to the top of this page and click the 'Buy' button.
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Vehicles ABC 'This book is AMAZING!!!' Goodreads 'Gripping, what a concept and a thoroughly
chilling read! The way the characters evolve and draw you in is spellbinding. Exploring the
complexities of life on social media. An epic thriller that's both current and terrifying!
5*' Amazon Reviewer * * * * * Perfect for fans of Cara Hunter's Close to Home, Laura
Marshall's Friend Request and thrillers by Clare Mackintosh and Robert Bryndza. The
thriller with twists you'll never see coming! * * * * * Can a group of true crime addicts
take on the police to catch a serial killer? A young woman is found dead in her bedroom
surrounded by rose petals - the latest victim of 'The Lover'. Struggling under the weight
of an internal investigation, DI Dominic Bell is no closer to discovering the identity of
the killer and time is running out. As the murders escalate, Clementine Starke joins an
online true crime group determined to take justice in to their own hands - to catch the
killer before the police. Hiding a dark secret, she takes greater risks to find new
evidence and infiltrate the group. As Starke and Bell get closer to cracking the case
neither of them realise they're being watched. The killer is closer to them than they
think, and he has his next victim - Clementine - firmly in his sights. * * * * * What
readers are saying about My Little Eye: 'My Little Eye is a bang on psychological thriller
of the most addictive kind.' Goodreads 'Beautifully paced writing that had me speeding
through every chapter at a rate of knots. Easily one of my favourite reads this year so
far.' Goodreads Would I recommend this book? Oh YES! Yes! Yes! You better believe I would!
My Little Eye had a Luther-esque feel to it but it's unique, risky, dark and addictive
story really got under my skin. Can't wait for the next in this series!' Amazon Reviewer *
* * * * 'My Little Eye is an enthralling, intriguing and twisty tale for all of us armchair
detectives who think we know it all.' Liz Nugent, author of Lying In Wait and Unravelling
Oliver 'A masterclass in pacing & such an original take on the serial killer thriller.' Eva Dolan, author of This Is How It Ends
I Spy with My Little Eye Construction Vehicles
With My Little Eye Teaches readers their numbers by asking them to find a specific number
of items on each page.
First 1, 2, 3 Shortlisted for: **The Kathy Reichs Award for Fearless Female Character**
**The Cat Amongst the Pigeons Award for Most Exceptional Debut** **FINALIST IN THE
INTERNATIONAL THRILLER WRITERS AWARDS FOR BEST FIRST NOVEL** Part-time Florida bountyhunter Lori Anderson isn’t a superhero she’s a single mum with a lot on her plate. But when
her family is threatened, she’ll stop at nothing to seek justice, and keep them safe ‘A
real cracker’ Mark Billingham ‘My kind of book’ Lee Child ‘Like Midnight Run, but much
darker really, really good’ Ian Rankin Six states. Three days. One chance to save her child
Lori Anderson is as tough as they come, managing to keep her career as a fearless Florida
bounty hunter separate from her role as single mother to nine-year-old Dakota, who suffers
from leukaemia. But when the hospital bills start to rack up, she has no choice but to take
her daughter along on a job that will make her a fast buck. And that’s when things start to
go wrong. The fugitive she’s assigned to haul back to court is none other than JT, Lori’s
former mentor – the man who taught her everything she knows the man who also knows the
secrets of her murky past. Not only is JT fighting a child exploitation racket operating
out of one of Florida’s biggest amusement parks, Winter Wonderland, a place where ‘bad
things never happen’, but he’s also mixed up with the powerful Miami Mob. With two fearsome
foes on their tails, just three days to get JT back to Florida, and her daughter to
protect, Lori has her work cut out for her. When they’re ambushed at a gas station, the
stakes go from high to stratospheric, and things become personal. Breathtakingly fastpaced, both hard-boiled and heart-breaking, Deep Down Dead is a simply stunning debut from
one of the most exciting new voices in crime fiction. Praise for the Lori Anderson Series
‘This is romping entertainment that moves faster than a bullet’ Sunday Express ‘If you like
your action to race away at full tilt, then this whirlwind of a thriller is a must’ Sunday
People ‘Lively’ Sunday Times ‘An impressive thriller, the kind of book that comfortably
sits alongside seasoned pros at the top of their game. Sultry and suspenseful, it marks a
welcome first vow for an exceptional new voice’ Good Reading Magazine ‘Suspense, action,
romance, danger and a plot that will keep you reading into the wee small hours. I loved it’
Lisa Gray, Daily Record ‘Fresh, fast and zinging with energy’ Sunday Mirror ‘Readers will
cheer her every step of the way’ Publishers Weekly ‘Just a whole hell of a lot of fun’ New
Books Magazine ‘Fresh, compelling and beautifully written’ S.J.I. Holliday ‘Fast-paced,
engaging and hugely entertaining’ Simon Toyne ‘Brilliant and pacey’ Steve Cavanagh ‘A hell
of a thriller’ Mason Cross ‘A blistering debut’ Neil Broadfoot ‘If you love romantic
suspense, you’ll love this ride’ Alexandra Sokoloff ‘A stunning debut from a major new
talent’ Zoë Sharp ‘One of my favourite debut novels for a long, long time’ Luca Veste ‘A
gritty debut that will appeal to Sue Grafton fans’ Caroline Green ‘Crazy good full-tilt
action and a brilliant cast of characters’ Yrsa Sigurđardóttir ‘The pace moves at breakneck
speed. The writing style is accomplished and real and this is quite simply one of the best
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debut novels I have ever read’ Angela Marsons
Look Me in the Eye ★ I spy With My Little Eye: Red Vehicles ★ Let your kids have fun with
vehicles and colors! In this book your kids will be asked to find 20 different red
vehicles! With each page your preschooler is asked to find a different transport vehicle
being red. Each activity page is preceded by the vehicle which should be found! This
activity book includes: ★ Trucks, Cars, Planes, Tractors, Drons, Boats, Lorries and other
things that go anf fly! ★ Each task is connected with different thing that go! ★ Printed
all in color on the high quality paper ★ Glossy cover All of above makes it a perfect gift
for all kids loving things that go! Click buy and let's find all of them!
I Spy with My Little Eye Hockey Look through this colorful and playful book from a little
girls point of view!See what her backyard looks like through her eyes and what all she
finds there.
In the Garden Hilarious, moving and brilliantly told.' - Susan Johnson 'It reads like the
very best of spy thrillers.' - Matthew Condon 'An intimate and compelling look at an
ordinary family who happen to be ASIO agents.' - Kristina Olsson Growing up in the 1950s,
the three Doherty children were trained by their parents to memorise car number plates, to
spot unusual behaviour on the street and, most important of all, to avoid drawing attention
to themselves. The children became unwitting foot soldiers in Australia's battle against
Soviet infiltration in the Cold War. They attended political rallies, stood watch on houses
owned by communist sympathisers and insinuated themselves into the UFO Society. In 1956 the
Doherty family went on a beach holiday with Vladimir and Evdokia Petrov, the famous Soviet
defectors, who were hiding from Soviet assassins. Dudley and Joan Doherty swore their
children to secrecy, and for decades they didn't even discuss among themselves the work
they did for ASIO. With My Little Eye is a poignant and very funny account of a peculiar
childhood in 1950s suburban Australia.
I Spy with My Little Eye Valentine's Day Useful for everyone, including general medical
professionals who want to learn more about the health of the eyes, this up-to-date, indepth, and authoritative book will serve as a users' manual for the eyes and help promote
better vision for a brighter tomorrow.
Cat's Eye This new edition has been expanded with more terms and more abbreviations. Here
are more than 5,000 of the most frequently used terms and phrases associated with the eye
and vision, and 1,000 abbreviations and acronyms. Definitions are in "plain English" so
everyone can understand them. SPECIAL FEATURES include mini-definitions within definitions
(you don't need to chase down a cross-reference), phonetic pronounciations, and actual
misspellings in the alphabetical listings, so you don't need to spell a word correctly to
find it. Pocket size, for easy use.
I Spy with My Little Eye I Spy With My Little Eye Something Beginning With S! Can you find
what it is among the colorful beach pictures? And, more importantly, can your little one?
How does it work? - Each riddle focuses on a letter, for example, 'G'. - Among the many
seaside pictures on the page, try to find the one that begins with that specific letter. Can you spot it? Turn the page to see if you were right! Playing this I-Spy guessing game
together will be so much fun. And at the same time, your kid is: - Learning the letters of
the alphabet - Learning to recognize beach items like a towel, beach ball, hat, and much
more. Plus, they'll also develop the ability to concentrate, as well as their observational
skills. These are great assets in life! This 'I Spy With My Little Eye - Beach' puzzle book
is part of our 'I Spy Books for Kids 2-4' series. Check out our entire catalog for more
superfun 'I Spy' books. To get this 'I Spy' book, scroll to the top of this page and click
the 'Buy' button.
Halloween (I Spy with My Little Eye Book) (I Spy with My Little Eye Children's Interactive
Picture Book) It's Valentine's Day! - It's time for spying valentine things, cupid, flowers
and other cute stuff! - SPECIAL LAUNCH PRICE If you are looking for an interactive I Spy
book for kids ages 2-5 then this fun activity book is perfect for you. This one has the
Valentine's Day theme and is full of love! Inside you will find coloring games that will
catch a kids attention while learning. It was created with preschoolers in mind and will
allow them to develop their observational skills! Perfectly Sized for little hands 40 pages
of fun! first pages to write name in coloring pages alphabet A-Z With this coloring book
you will be sure to keep your little learner engaged. Grab a copy and give as a gift for
their Christmas Baskets or Stocking Stuffers, as a birthday present or as a nice Valentines
Day gift! It is lightweight and will be able to be carried easily! just scroll this page up
and grab a copy !
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I Spy Underwater LONGLISTED FOR THE 2020 MAN BOOKER INTERNATIONAL PRIZE A NEW YORK TIMES
NOTABLE BOOK OF THE YEAR "Her most unsettling work yet — and her most realistic." --New
York Times Named a Best Book of the Year by The New York Times, O, The Oprah Magazine, NPR,
Vulture, Bustle, Refinery29, and Thrillist A visionary novel about our interconnected
present, about the collision of horror and humanity, from a master of the spine-tingling
tale. They've infiltrated homes in Hong Kong, shops in Vancouver, the streets of in Sierra
Leone, town squares in Oaxaca, schools in Tel Aviv, bedrooms in Indiana. They're
everywhere. They're here. They're us. They're not pets, or ghosts, or robots. They're real
people, but how can a person living in Berlin walk freely through the living room of
someone in Sydney? How can someone in Bangkok have breakfast with your children in Buenos
Aires, without your knowing? Especially when these people are completely anonymous,
unknown, unfindable. The characters in Samanta Schweblin's brilliant new novel, Little
Eyes, reveal the beauty of connection between far-flung souls—but yet they also expose the
ugly side of our increasingly linked world. Trusting strangers can lead to unexpected love,
playful encounters, and marvelous adventure, but what happens when it can also pave the way
for unimaginable terror? This is a story that is already happening; it's familiar and
unsettling because it's our present and we're living it, we just don't know it yet. In this
prophecy of a story, Schweblin creates a dark and complex world that's somehow so sensible,
so recognizable, that once it's entered, no one can ever leave.
Vehicle Adventure Originally published in 2013 by The Five Mile Press Pty Ltd, part of the
Bonnier Publishing Group.
I Spy with My Little Eye A boy and rabbit both have two eyes that see all kinds of things,
from blue and red to a bird and a bed.
Animal Escape NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • “As sweet and funny and sad and true and
heartfelt a memoir as one could find.” —from the foreword by Augusten Burroughs Ever since
he was young, John Robison longed to connect with other people, but by the time he was a
teenager, his odd habits—an inclination to blurt out non sequiturs, avoid eye contact,
dismantle radios, and dig five-foot holes (and stick his younger brother, Augusten
Burroughs, in them)—had earned him the label “social deviant.” It was not until he was
forty that he was diagnosed with a form of autism called Asperger’s syndrome. That
understanding transformed the way he saw himself—and the world. A born storyteller, Robison
has written a moving, darkly funny memoir about a life that has taken him from developing
exploding guitars for KISS to building a family of his own. It’s a strange, sly, indelible
account—sometimes alien yet always deeply human.
I Spy with My Little Eye - Halloween I Spy With My Little Eye - Vehicle Activity Guessing
Game for Kids 2-5 Can you find them all? This book will help your child learn how to
recognize letters, colors and objects. Book Description: Fun game to keep your child
entertained Let them learn about letters, colors and objects Beautiful designs for all ages
8.25" by 8.25" Put a SMILE on your Children face! Scroll up and BUY NOW!
Little Eyes For many sports fans there's no such thing as too much hockey. And in I Spy
with My Little Eye Hockey, young readers get double the fun. Matt Napier, author of Z is
for Zamboni: A Hockey Alphabet, teams up with photographer David Milne to create a visual
puzzle book that challenges the deductive skills and sharp eyes of young readers. Dual lookalike photographs are filled with hockey masks, sticks, pucks, even miniature ice rinks and
trading cards. But one of the scenes has been slightly altered. Can you see the changes?
How many can you find? Poetic clues help young fans and seasoned veterans find the various
differences between each pair of scenes. From the number of Zambonis on the ice to the
sweaters hung in a locker room, hockey fans of all ages will enjoy this new way of spying
the game!Matt Napier is the author of the bestselling Z is for Zamboni: A Hockey Alphabet
and Hat Tricks Count: A Hockey Number Book. The son of a professional hockey player, Matt
was born in Montreal, Quebec. He is a recent law school graduate and lives in Toronto.
David Milne is a third-generation photographer in Toronto, Canada. He studied at Brooks
Institute of Photography in Santa Barbara, California. David photographs art for numerous
galleries and artists, corporate portraits, products and all types of events. Travel
photography is his passion.
My Little Eye I Spy With My Little Eye - AUTUMN Activity Guessing Game for Kids 3-6 Can you
find them all? This book will help your child learn how to recognize letters, colors and
objects. Book Description: Fun game to keep your child entertained Let them learn about
letters, colors and objects Beautiful designs for all ages 8.25" by 8.25" Put a SMILE on
your Children face! Scroll up and BUY NOW!
Deep Down Dead OphthoBook is the printed version of the amazing OphthoBook.com online book
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and video series. The combination of this text, along with the online video lectures,
creates the most informative and easy-to-understand ophthalmology review ever written. It
is geared toward medical students, optometry students, and non-ophthalmologists who want to
learn more about the eye without getting bogged down with mindless detail. The book is
broken down into ten chapters: 1. Eye History 2. Anatomy 3. Glaucoma 4. Retina 5. Infection
6. Neuroophthalmology 7. Pediatric Ophthalmology 8. Trauma 9. Optics 10. Lens and Cataract
Each chapter also includes "pimp questions" you might be asked in a clinic. Also, an entire
chapter of ophthalmology board-review questions, flashcards, and eye abbreviations. Perhaps
most useful, each chapter corresponds to the 20-minute video lectures viewable at
OphthoBook.com. And lots of fun cartoons!
I Spy with My Little Eye - FOOD I SPY UNDERWATER If you are looking for an interactive, fun
and educational activity book for Your kids this one is just for You! Keep the children
busy and help them build reading, writing, artistic and observational skills. Teach them
all about marine life with this cute puzzled book and make their day better by letting them
release their imagination and create the colorful Underwater adventure! Book contains:
Alphabet of Sea Animals A-Z. Cute iliustrations. 8 coloring pages. suitable for girls and
boys.
I Spy with My Little Eye
I Spy with My Little Eye - AUTUMN I Spy With My Little Eye Construction Vehicles - Fun And
Education For Kids This book offers both entertainment and education. Your kids will be
asked to find specific construction vehicles among various other machines. During activity
they will learn how to recognize objects and colors and they will also train concentration.
Click the cover to reveal what's inside. About this book: ✓ 14 vehicles to spy, ✓ drawings
of excavators, cranes, diggers, trucks, bulldozers and more, ✓ Large 8.5 x 8.5 inch pages,
✓ Printed on high quality premium color paper, ✓ Beautiful designs appropriate for kids
ages 2-5, Put a SMILE on your kid's face! Scroll up and BUY NOW!
OphthoBook An introduction to the field of eye care, providing a description of ocular
anatomy and physiology, discussing things that can go wrong with the eyes, and looking at
basic examination techniques and patient services, treatments, and surgery.
I Spy with My Little Eye Minnesota Got kids? Raising them to be bilingual and/or fluent in
Arabic? This lovely I Spy With My Little Eye book will help your kids remember the names of
animals, fruits, vehicles, etc. effortlessly in a fun and engaging manner! The "I Spy" game
will also encourage your kids to learn the spelling of the vocabulary words. Kids will have
to find the thing that begins with the given alphabet on the page amidst many other things.
Once they have found the item, simply turn over the page to check their answer! If you have
got our "Alif Baa Taa" book series, this "I Spy" book serves as a great addition for your
kids to revise their vocabulary words! Here are more details of this exciting book: 40
colorful pages with illustrations that match the alphabets Harakats are included Written in
Fusha (Classical) Arabic 8.5"x8.5" Makes for a perfect gift for baby showers and children's
birthday So what are you waiting for? Grab your copy today! Also, be sure to click on our
name (KawkabNour Press) to check out other Arabic books for kids!
I Spy with My Little Eye Baseball Note: This item is eligible for FREE Click and Collect
without a minimum order subject to availability. BEST GIFT IDEA FOR HALLOWEEN! - It's time
for spying Halloween things and other cute stuff! - SPECIAL LAUNCH PRICE (WHILE STOCKS
LAST!!!) Halloween (I Spy With My Little Eye Book) (I Spy with My Little Eye Children's
Interactive Picture Book) Over 50 Coloring Sheets with a Spooky & Scary Halloween Designs
and Guessing Games Halloween (I Spy With My Little Eye Book) (I Spy with My Little Eye
Children's Interactive Picture Book) is an Ideal Halloween Gift for Kids, Toddlers,
Preschoolers and Kindergartners Halloween (I Spy With My Little Eye Book) (I Spy with My
Little Eye Children's Interactive Picture Book) is a 108 Pages 8,5''x8.5'' White-color
paper Matte Finish Cover Are you looking for a gift for your GrandSon, GrandDaughter, Son,
Daughter, or for your family as Halloween (I Spy With My Little Eye Book) (I Spy with My
Little Eye Children's Interactive Picture Book)? Then you need to buy this gift to
celebrate Halloween, Perfect Halloween (I Spy With My Little Eye Book) (I Spy with My
Little Eye Children's Interactive Picture Book) Gift Then click on our brand and check the
hundreds more custom options and top designs on our shop! HAPPY HALLOWEEN !!!
My Little Eye
The Eye Book A bear and a mouse enjoy a game of "I Spy" in a book that teaches youg readers
about shapes and colors.
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I Spy with My Little Eye This alphabet book for babies and toddlers features lots of
familiar vehicles, providing hours of first-word fun. Learn the ABCs with bright pictures
and a wide variety of things that go! And it's perfect for taking along on a ride -whatever your mode of transportation.
I Spy With My Little Eye Red Vehicles For many sports fans there's no such thing as too
much baseball. In I Spy with My Little Eye: Baseball, readers get double the fun. Brad
Herzog (H is for Home Run: A Baseball Alphabet) teams up with photographer David Milne to
create a visual puzzle book that challenges the deductive skills and sharp eyes of young
readers. Dual look-alike photographs are filled with baseballs, bats, and memorabilia. But
one of the scenes in each photo pair has been slightly altered. Can you see the changes?
How many can you find? Poetic clues help young fans and seasoned veterans spot the
differences. From the number of trophies in the case to the jerseys hanging in a locker
room, baseball fans of all ages will enjoy this new way of spying the game! Brad Herzog's
books with Sleeping Bear Press include Full Count: A Baseball Number Book and S is for Save
the Planet: A How-to be Green Alphabet. Brad has won several awards from the Council for
Advancement and Support of Education. He lives on California's Monterey Peninsula. David
Milne is a third-generation photographer in Toronto, Canada. He studied at Brooks Institute
of Photography in Santa Barbara, California. David photographs art for numerous galleries
and artists, corporate portraits, and products. David was also the photographer for I Spy
with My Little Eye: Hockey.
With My Little Eye From the #1 New York Times bestselling author of The Handmaid's Tale
Cat’s Eye is the story of Elaine Risley, a controversial painter who returns to Toronto,
the city of her youth, for a retrospective of her art. Engulfed by vivid images of the
past, she reminisces about a trio of girls who initiated her into the the fierce politics
of childhood and its secret world of friendship, longing, and betrayal. Elaine must come to
terms with her own identity as a daughter, a lover, an artist, and a woman—but above all
she must seek release form her haunting memories. Disturbing, humorous, and
compassionate—and a finalist for the Booker Prize—Cat’s Eye is a breathtaking novel of a
woman grappling with the tangled knot of her life.
The Little Eye Book Frustrated with the colonial policing and “spyarchy” that had taken
over administration in Bengal, Humphry House wrote I Spy with My Little Eye in 1937. The
satirical pamphlet features a fascinating cast of local characters: from Ilsa, a blonde
saxophonist at the Continental Hotel, to a shape-shifting Brahmin who morphs into a police
inspector. For the first time in over 80 years, this curious work is being reprinted with a
new introduction, notes and material from the Humphry House archive. Humphry House
(1908-1955) came to India in 1936 and joined Presidency College as Professor of English. He
was suspected of being a spy and hounded by the colonial police. Soon after, he left
Presidency to join Ripon College. House became a member of the Parichay group and
frequented the adda-s where intellectuals, writers and scientists gathered.
First Words I Spy With My Little Eye - EverythingActivity Guessing Game for Little Kids 2-4
I Spy With My Little Eye - Food Activity Guessing Game for Little Kids 2-4 Can you find
them all? This book will help your child learn how to recognize letters, colors and
objects. Book Description Fun game to keep your child entertained Let them learn about
letters, colors and objects Beautiful designs appropriate for all ages, 40 pages 8.25" by
8.25" Put a SMILE on your Children face! Scroll up and BUY NOW!
The Eye Book I Spy With My Little Eye Something Beginning With M! Can you find what it is
among the colorful Halloween pictures? And, more importantly, can your little one? How does
it work? Each riddle focuses on a letter, for example, 'B'. Among the many Halloween
pictures on the page, try to find the one that begins with that specific letter. Can you
spot it? Turn the page to see if you were right! Playing this I-Spy guessing game together
will be so much fun. And at the same time, your kid is: Learning the letters of the
alphabet Getting to know things from everyday life like pumpkin, hat, candy, spider, and
much more! Plus, they'll also develop the ability to concentrate, as well as their
observational skills. These are great assets in life! This 'I Spy With My Little Eye Halloween' puzzle book is part of our 'I Spy Books for Kids 2-4' series. Check out our
entire catalog for more super fun 'I Spy' books. To get this 'I Spy' book, scroll to the
top of this page and click the 'Buy' button.
My Little Eye Superpowers are often more than meets the eye! A playful children’s book with
a big message, My Little Eye teaches early childhood readers the importance of accepting
and celebrating others, regardless of physical differences. Join a game of “I spy” to find
the things that not everyone sees—including the goodness inside me and you. This story is
dedicated to the authors’ son Theodore, an energetic and curious little boy who was born
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with microphthalmia, a rare condition that makes his eyes appear different sizes. With My
Little Eye, their wish is to change the narrative of how those who are differently abled
are viewed, both by themselves and others, showing how kindness, love, and thoughtful
actions are what matter most about a person. 5% of the proceeds from each book will go to
the Sick Kids Foundation and 5% to support the Vision Institute of Canada.
Dictionary of Eye Terminology From the author of V is for Viking: A Minnesota Alphabet and
North Star Numbers: A Minnesota Number Book comes yet another reason to enjoy learning
about this north woods state. Kathy-jo Wargin's poetic puzzles are perfectly paired with
dual photos of Minnesota scenery and landmarks. Taken by Great Lakes photographer Ed
Wargin, one in each pair of photos has undergone a slight change. Can you spot the
difference? This visual treat is a charming way to acquaint beginning readers with the
great state of Minnesota and its wonders.In addition to penning the first book in this new
series, I Spy with My Little Eye Minnesota, Kathy-jo Wargin's other books celebrating the
Great Lakes region include the 2001 IRA Children's Choice Award winner The Legend of the
Loon and The Edmund Fitzgerald: Song of the Bell. Ed Wargin has been a working artist for
nearly twenty years, having started his successful career in commercial advertising
photography. Ed's work has been published in numerous magazines and publications throughout
the world. He and Kathy-jo, along with their son, Jake, live in Petoskey, Michigan.
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